
  Invitation to Members, Past Members, Lipizzaner Owners & Enthusiasts  The Lipizzaner Association of Australasia will be holding the Annual General Meeting on 15th October 2016 commencing at 11.00 AM, and on behalf of the Committee, I invite you to attend.  The AGM is always a mixture of business, friendship and Lipizzaner horses. 
Our AGM this year will be held in Camden at The Oak Sporthorse facilities 735 Burragorang Rd, The Oaks NSW 2570.  
A table has been booked at the Camden Valley Inn located in the nearby township, so feel free to come join everybody for lunch after the AGM.   
Following on from this we are very excited to be visiting Coromandel Stud where there are approximately 10 lipizzaner horses. This is a wonderful venue and we are grateful to Claire Readings for accommodating us into her hectic new lifestyle as a mother. There are some foals due there this year.  
The schedule will be as follows;  11.00am -12.00pm AGM: The Oak Sporthorse 735 Burragorang Rd, The Oaks 12.00pm - 12.30pm Travel to AGM Lunch (approx. 10-15mins) 12.30pm - 2.00pm Lunch: Camden Valley Inn 290 Remembrance Drive Camden Park 2.00pm – 2.30pm Travel to Coromandel Stud (approx. 15-20mins)  2.30pm – 4.00pm Paddock Viewing at Coromandel Stud 1580 Silverdale Road 
Silverdale   We hope you will be able to join us on the day! We have tried to be accommodating to those that need to drive back to their horses/ families by nightfall. The AGM is one of the few occasions when our many members who are spread across Australia and New Zealand, have the opportunity to get together to talk about our horses.  Please consider attending.   We would very much welcome you to this event. For those who may require accommodation, our Committee members will gladly offer assistance and advice on suitable venues.  To assist us with catering, please be sure to confirm your attendance of the LAA AGM by confirmation to our Secretary Nikki Harding   nikki.harding@hotmail.com or 047 8711 501.  For those LAA Members unable to attend, please complete a Proxy Form and/or Nomination Form, as your input and opinion about the running of your Association is 
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important. In any case, we would certainly welcome any comments or suggestions you may wish to make. Copies of all documents are available on our web site.  Please note the following key dates;   15th October – AGM 13th October – All proxy forms must be submitted 28 hours prior to the AGM 8th October – All nominations for committee members must be submitted 24th September – Committee give members 21 days notice of AGM  Please note that to vote at the AGM you must be a fully paid member, therefore we have enclosed are the AGM Agenda and the 2016-2017 LAA Membership form. If you have not already completed your membership for this year, we encourage you to do so and look forward to your involvement in the future.   Yours sincerely,  
A. Melton 

 Anna Melton President - LAA 


